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I am a former dairy farmer currently in receipt of approximately $15 500 pa income by way of the Dairy
Restructure Payment. I am not in receipt of any wages. I believe I am being discriminated against by not
being able to make a contribution to my super and thereby receive the co-contribution payment from the
Federal Government. The Dairy Restructure payment is considered taxable income

Lois J Carey.
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